To-Town Clerk's Office Richwood Hill.

## SRPRS.18.015 Appendix 1

RECEIVED

APR 25 2017

RICHMOND HILL CLERK'S DEPT.

We the residents of Misty Moor Drive, Richmond Hill, respectfully request Council and Staff investigate traffic calming measures for Misty Moor Drive and Hunters Point Drive. We are gravely concerned about constant speeding up and down our steeply inclined internal residential road and believe it is necessary that some form(s) of Council approved traffic calming measure(s) is installed along our street to prevent a fatal accident which we see as being an eventual probability given the circumstances.

We believe traffic calming measures along Misty Moor Drive and Hunters Point Drive are necessary to ensure ours and our children's safety. We have worked closely with our local Councillor, Karen Cilevitz, to investigate all possibilities in this regard. YRP continue to monitor Misty Moor Drive and Hunters Point Drive as a result of our complaints and Councillor Cilevitz's cooperation and participation. The request to investigate and establish traffic calming measures along Misty Moor Drive and Hunters Point Drive has the full support of Councillor Karen Cilevitz.

Thank you.					
Name	Address	Email	Phone #	Own/Rent	Signature
*		7	X .		
V					
- <b>4</b> 1					
(4)					